
Correction to transcript – Registered organ and tissue donor inquiry  
 
 
Dear Legal and Social Issues Committee 
 
I would like to correct the record of our testimony in the transcript on page 9.  
 
The current text reads:  
 
"Andrew MOSLEY: They even acknowledge that on their website. They talk about their speedy 
processes, and they sort of mention some other countries that they send the stem cells to, 
particularly Australia. I believe it has to be within a couple of weeks." 
 
I would like to amend my comment to: "Andrew MOSLEY: They even acknowledge that on their 
website. They talk about their speedy processes, and they sort of mention some other countries that 
they send the stem cells to, particularly Australia. I believe it has to be as soon as possible." 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to raise the importance of stem cell donations for blood cancer 
patients as part of this Inquiry into organ and tissue donation. As the subject matter experts on stem 
cell transportation and associated logistics, and provider of those services, we suggest this question 
is also put to the Australian Bone Marrow Donor Registry when they appear at the Inquiry on 25 
August. 
 
Regards,  
 
Andrew Mosley 
Head of Government Relations and Policy 
 
 
 


